
 

 

 

 

 March 25, 2016 

 

Attorney Jim Boll 

Office of the Commissioner of Insurance 

125 South Webster St. 

Madison, WI  53703-3474 

 

Dear Attorney Boll, 

 

As the President/CEO of the Greater Green Bay Chamber, it is my pleasure to support Humana 

and the generous work they do in the community. The Greater Green Bay Chamber is made up 

of 1,200 diverse organizations who work collaboratively toward a mission of economic and 

workforce development resulting in an improved quality of life for our community and region. 

 

Humana has been a long standing partner in many community efforts. As a founding member of 

the Chamber’s Partners in Education board, Humana has played a significant role in bringing 

together business leaders and educators to create a system of programs that will create a strong 

pipeline of future workers, retain our young talent and attract new talent to our community. 

Humana is such an integral member of our community that they were chosen as the “Next 

Generation Best Place to Work” in 2014 by the young professionals in the community. 

 

Not only has Humana contributed to the growth of our future talent pool, they have had a 

tremendous impact on our economy. As the largest employer in Brown County, Humana’s 

economic reach goes beyond Brown County and well into other parts of our region. 

 

The Greater Green Bay Chamber supports the merger of Humana with Aetna and their 

contributions to grow our workforce and economy in Northeast Wisconsin for years to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laurie Radke 

President/CEO 


